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NEWSLETTER FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL 
THERAPY'S STUDENT-RUN PRO BONO CLINIC

Learn more about us!

Our Mission:

Our mission is to provide quality physical therapy 
services to underserved and underinsured individuals in 
the greater Salt Lake area, and to enhance the 
educational experience of University of Utah physical 
therapy students through community-engaged learning.

Included in this issue: 

- Thank you to our volunteers
- Thank you to our donors  

"Service through therapy"
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Visit  our  websit e at : 
uofuhealth.org/utahprobonopt

Keep updat ed by subscr ibing t o our  newslet t er ! 
Learn how on the last page

THANK YOU TO OUR VOLUNTEERS AND SUPPORTERS! 
Any donation is greatly appreciated. You can help contribute to our funds by going to the QR 

code on the last page of this newsletter!

Student- Run Pro Bono 
Clinic Newsletter

https://health.utah.edu/physical-therapy-athletic-training/patient-clinics/student-run-pro-bono


Attending Physical Therapists Interpreters

Thank you to our  volunteers!
Student Physical Therapists 

Kristen Mackie SPT '23

Danielle Garcia SPT '22

Daniel Camargo SPT '23

Mary McCreedy SPT '22

Kevin Maxwell SPT' '22

Brendon Rammell SPT '23

Abby Neal SPT '23

Kylie Metzger, SPT '23

TJ Clyde, SPT '22

Garrett Kraal, SPT '22

Eric Coggon, SPT '22

Dawson VanArtsdale, SPT '23

Kathryn Stevens, SPT '23

Clayton Garcia, SPT '23

Sierra Wray , SPT'23

Eddy Davila, SPT '23

Perry Williams, SPT '23

Dustin Poulson, SPT '23

Chad Decker, SPT '22

Sarah Sutorka, SPT '22

Andrea Hennig, SPT '22 

Jordan Lutz, SPT '22 

Jessica Koontz, SPT '22 

Justin Bean, SPT '22

Kashley Carter, SPT '22 

Madeleine Nelson Kraal, SPT '22

Natalie Parsons, SPT '22 

Anndee Neuman, SPT '22

Peyton Harris, SPT '22

Emma Garcia, SPT '22

Kim Schaffer, SPT '22

Stephanie Hayes PT, DPT, OCS

Caleb Falck PT, DPT

Kate Money PT, DPT, OCS

Miles Jensen, SPT '22

Lorena Heyn



 All of our progress and accomplishments 
have been thanks to the funds, equipment, 

and supplies provided by our generous 
donors

INTERESTED IN HELPING?
To volunteer as an attending physical therapist or Spanish translator, please contact: 

uofuprobonopt@gmail.com

To donate small equipment items or supplies, contact us at uofuprobonopt@gmail.com or

 (435) 612-0066

SPREAD THE WORD! I

To volunteer as an attending physical therapist or Spanish translator, please contact: 
uofuprobonopt@gmail.com

To donate small equipment items or supplies, contact us at uofuprobonopt@gmail.com 
or  (435) 612-0066

Student Board Secretaries:

Alli Hahn, SPT '21 

            Emma Garcia SPT '22

Brendon Rammell '23

Thank you to all who 
donated!

Using your  sm ar t  phone, open 
cam era app and allow  phone t o scan 
t o l ink  you direct ly t o our  donat ions 
page.
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